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 J Watson COMMNT2015/1692/P 19/04/2015  20:04:31 Whilst we do not agree to the  proposed extension straddling our shared boundary wall (as per the plans 

dated 23 March), we understand that revised plans addressing this are in the process of being uploaded, 

in which the proposed extension is within our neighbour's property and the party wall is retained 

between our properties.

We note the scepticism and concerns in the comments from MCAAC about the proposed building, and 

our neighbour has kindly shared his response to these. We appreciate his efforts to try to minimise the 

height in order to reduce the impact of the proposed building. 

In view of the potential impact on us, we welcome the referral to building control recommended by 

MCAAC.
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